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	MAHOPAC TEACHERS ASSOCIATION BENEFIT FUND

PO Box # 656 Baldwin Place, New York 10505



www.MTABenefitFund.org


Dear MTABF Member,

       As the enclosed information will explain, you are entitled to COBRA.  It is your decision as to whether or not you elect to participate in COBRA.  If you elect to participate in COBRA you have the ability to continue some or all of your Mahopac Teachers Association Benefit Fund (MTABF) benefits.  If you choose not to participate in COBRA you are forfeiting your right to utilize certain benefits provided to you by the MTABF.  

Regardless of whether you choose COBRA or not, the MTABF will continue to pay for your coverage in Life Insurance.
If you elect not to participate in COBRA, you will forfeit the following benefits:

1. Vision

2. Dental (Any paid coverage for dependent or family will continue)

3. Variable Benefit

4. Major Medical Deductible

5. Legal
6. Financial Planning
       It is your responsibility to keep the MTABF informed of your leave status.  Failure to do so could result in the loss or termination of benefits.  

       It is also your responsibility to keep the MTABF of any life changes that occur.  Any changes that occur require legal documentation.  For example the birth or adoption of a child requires that you fill out a Change of Status Form & provide proof of the birth or adoption.

       Additional information is available to you on the MTABF web site (http://mtabenefitfund.org).  Any questions you have can be directed to your MTABF building rep or to the Preferred Group.










Sincerely,











The MTABF Trustees







